TIFFANY PARK CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION
NEWARK, NEW JERSEY

February 1, 2011

Dear Ray,

The Tiffany Park Condominium Association would sincerely like to thank you and
your workers for the excellent work with the snow removal this year. Last week was
another exceptional storm and your workers were diligent in their work. They were
as always, polite and helpful. It was a difficult task to clean this amount of snow and
find places to put the snow. As the residents came out to clear their cars, your
workers were patient and helpful with clearing areas to move the cars into to make
room for the snow removal.

On behalf of the board and residents please extend our thanks and appreciation to
all who worked at this task,

Sincerely,

The Tiffany Park Condominium Board
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